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Our topic is Easter Celebrations for the last week of term. Children will gain an awareness of the 
Easter story and create artwork linked to the theme. Do not forget to work on your Bonnets for 
the parade. For those who do not attend on that day, you can bring your child into school for 
9am, I will take photographs, choose a winner, then your child can go home.  
 
We are carrying on with our Happy Minds module, Relate and developing the importance of 
listening.  
 
The letter sound for the week is ‘U’ looking forward to seeing the children's creations.  
 
We created a word wall in class and will use this to support phonics and blending of words.  
We have added two more words on the wall, they are, It, I, A, In, To, And. These words can be 
found on the first page of the booklet we have sent home inside your children's book bags.   
 
Dates for Diary     

• Friday 4th April will be Easter Bonnett Parade.   
• Monday 7th April Easter half term return to school on Tuesday 22nd of April  
• Saturday 26th April, Coffee morning 10am till 12 o’clock (new date) 
• Monday 26th May is half term return to school on 2nd June.   
• Monday 16th June –20th June wear Red to support National Diabetes week.  
• Friday 11th July Graduation Day, the event will start at 9.30 am.  
• 18th July 10am till 3pm, last day of term 
• 21st and 22nd July – INSET days – School closed 

 
  
Mrs. Edwards, head of pre-school and nursery.  
Best wishes, Little Sunbeams 
 
 
  


